
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  August 7, 2019 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE – TERRACE & DISTRICT AQUATIC CENTRE CLOSURE 
 
 
 
 
The Terrace and District Aquatic Centre will be closed starting September 2, 2019 to complete the 
remaining work from the facility renewal project. The closure is expected to last for one month. During 
this time, the tile and painting deficiencies noted from the recent renewal project will be addressed. The 
City will make every effort to minimize the closure time to keep the disruption experienced by our 
patrons to a minimum. Pass holders will be credited for the time of the closure.  

In preparation for the re-opening of the facility, the City will be hiring lifeguards. Employment 
opportunities are posted on the City’s website, at www.terrace.ca/city-hall/employment-opportunities    

 
 
Media Contact: 
 
Alisa Thompson 
Corporate Administrator     
City of Terrace      
250.638.4721/athompson@terrace.ca 
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